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4th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

School Lunches and Packed Lunch Bags 

 

I hope you managed to enjoy spending time with your families over the 

Bank Holiday Weekend and of course huge CONGRATULATIONS go to 

Hebburn Town FC, winners of the FA Vase! 

 

After consultation with Sara the Cook, we have decided to return to 

hot lunches 5 days per week starting on Monday 10th May. There will 

also be the usual cold option every day.  

 

We will also return to children bringing packed lunches in school bags 

from Monday 10th May. These bags may also be used for books, 

homework or a change of shoes for the Daily Mile. The bags will be 

stored on the child’s coat peg and must be taken home each evening.  

 

Apart from a water bottle, no other equipment is to be brought into 

school. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs. Francesca Heslop 

 

Headteacher 
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